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DEC 141979

Mr. Gerard Helfrich
Office of Program Implementation
Bureau of Oceans and International

Environmental and Scientific Affairs
U.S. Department of State
Washington, D.C. 20520

Dear Mr. Helfr1ch:

Enclosed please find a letter dated December 6,1979 from ITT Grinnell Valve
Company, Inc. withdrawing their license request, XCOM0312, for the export ofvalves to Spain.

Please mark your records to reflect this withdrawal .

Sincerely,

'4.nnA-~.,
Marvin R. Peterson, Acting Assistant
Director

~ Export / Import and International
Sa feguards

Office of International Programs
Enclosure:
Ltr. dtd. 12/6/79
(XCOM0312)

cc w/ enclosure:

Mr. Holsey G. Handyside, DOE
Mr. Richard L. Williamson, ACDA/f4P/f1S
Ms. Sheila Buckley, 000
Mr. Duane Sewell, DOE
Mr. Kent Knowles, DOE
Mr. Robin DeLaBarre, DOS
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